
 
 
Ferrero Recalls Kinder Products Due To Pathogen Contaminate   
 

 

Recall Date:  6 April 2022    
 
Description:  Ferrero is initiating a voluntary recall of select Kinder Products due to the possibility 
of contamination with or Salmonella.  For more information on this recall please visit the 
food.gov.uk website. 
 
The recall applies to 20g eggs or three-packs of the eggs with a best before date of all dates up to 
and including October 7 2022, 100g Kinder Surprise packs with a best before date between April 
20 2022 and August 21 2022, Kinder Mini Eggs 75g packs with a best before date between April 
20 and August 21 2022, and Kinder Egg Hunt Kits 150g with best before dates from April 21 to 
August 21 2022. 
 

The following products were sold at The Exchange:

Product Description UPC Product Images Best Before 
Dates 

Kinder Schokobons 5413548280189 

 28 May 2022  
through 

28 August 2022 

Kinder Happy Moments 8000500284391 

 
 
Hazard:  Symptoms caused by Salmonella usually include fever, diarrhea and abdominal cramps 
and typically resolve themselves within a few days.  However, symptoms can be more severe, 
especially in young children and those with weakened immune systems.   
 
Remedy:  Consumers who have the products that are being recalled should not eat these 
products and dispose of them approprately. Anyone with concerns that they have symptoms 
should contact their health care professional. 
 
Incidents/Injuries: An investigation led by the UK Health Security Agency (UKHSA) and other 
safety bodies found a link between reported cases of salmonella poisoning and the Kinder 
Surprise eggs.  The Exchange does not sell Kinder Surprise eggs. 
 
Sold at: Europe Exchanges and other retailers. 
 
Consumer Contact:  If you have purchased any of the recalled product, please contact the 
Ferrero consumer careline at consumerservice@ferrero.com or +49 (0)69-665-6660 for a full 
refund.  For affected product purchased at The Exchange, customers can return it to The 
Exchange for a full refund. 
 
Manufacturer: Ferrero 
 
 
Recall #: 22-008 

https://www.food.gov.uk/news-alerts/alert/fsa-prin-22-2022-update-1
https://www.independent.co.uk/topic/symptoms
https://inews.co.uk/news/salmonella-poisoning-british-eggs-contamination-341385?ico=in-line_link
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